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“THE NIGHT OF BROKEN GLASS”
COMMEMORATION & HAVDALAH SERVICE

SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 9TH at 3 pm
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Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Saturday Ushers
23   Sterne

Candles: 7:02

Shabbat Morning 
Torah Study
8:30-9:30 am

Shir Joy 
Musical Shabbat 
Service with
Consecration
6 pm

 

 Sisterhood 
Indoor
Garage Sale
10 am-1 pm

B’nai Mitzvah 
Orientation for 
2021
7 pm

 Veterans Day
office closed

 Adult Ed
Book Group
2 pm

Board Mtg
7:30 pm

Candles: 6:50

Erev Shabbat
Service
7:30 pm 

Candles: 6:50

Tot Shabbat 
5:30 pm 
Erev Shabbat
Service
7:30 pm 

Candles: 6:38

Shabbat Morning 
Torah Study
8:30-9:30 am

Havdallah and 
Kristallnacht 
Commemoration 
3-4:30 pm

Shabbat Morning 
Torah Study
8:30-9:30 am

Shabbat Morning 
Torah Study
8:30-9:30 am

Shabbat Morning 
Service
10 am

 

RS Committee Mtg
7 pm

Adult B’nai Mitzvah 
Class with
Rabbi Sidlofsky
7 pm

Early Morning 
Study
6:30 am 
Religious School
4:30-6:30 pm

Confirmation
6:30-8 pm

Sisterhood I.G.S. 
Drop-off: 8 am

Garage Sale:1-4 pm

Religious School
9-11 am 
PA Mtg 9:15 am

Tanakh Study
with Rabbi Karol 
10:30 am

Religious School
9-11 am

4th Grd Family ED
9-11 am

Sisterhood Mtg
9 am

RMC Mtg-Library
9:30 am

Tanakh Study 
10:30 am

Memory Lane Cafe
2-4 pm

November 2019 / Cheshvan - Kislev / 5780

Shabbat

 

Adult B’nai Mitzvah 
Class with
Rabbi Sidlofsky
7 pm

Religious School
4:30-6:30 pm

7th Grade RS
6:30-8 pm

Family Shabbat
Service
6-6:45 pm

Erev Shabbat
Service
7:30 pm 

 office closed
Erev Shabbat
Service
7:30 pm

 

 

Shabbat Morning 
Torah Study
8:30-9:30 am

  

 

Thanksgiving Day
office closed

Religious School
4:30-6:30 pm

7th Grade RS
6:30-8 pm

Interfaith 
Thanksgiving 
Service-Unitarian 
Fellowship SB
7 pm

Friday Ushers
1    Weitzman
8    Newman
15  Lippe
22  Jonas
29  Barbakoff

        1 2 

4 5 6 7  8 93

11 12 13 14  15 1610

18 19 20 21  22 2317

25 26 27 28 29 3024  Candles: 6:27

2

Ritual Committee 
Mtg
7:30 pm

Religious School
9-11 am

7th Grd Family ED
9-11 am

Brotherhood Mtg
Youth Bldg 
Lower Lobby
9 am
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Rabbi’s Reflections 
Rabbi Paul Sidlofsky

Every year at our Temple, a number of people become 

a Bar or Bat Mitzvah. But every few years, something is 

different. Some of them are adults!

Over the years, in my previous congregations, I have 

worked with many individuals who chose to become Bar 

or Bat Mitzvah, as an adult. Believe it or not, a number 

of these people had little Hebrew background. Some had 

none at all. Yet at the end of the series of classes, they 

not only learned to read Hebrew, but did so directly from 

the Torah scroll. They each read a portion, gave an in-

terpretation and helped lead our Shabbat service. Best 

of all, they did it together, with a tremendous sense of 

mutual support and pride in their accomplishments.

This fall, it could be you beginning such a rewarding  

process. We have already had some members express 

interest in joining another Adult B’nai Mitzvah class.  

Please join them and me as we embark on an amazing 

journey of learning and spiritual growth. You will feel 

a great deal of satisfaction, make new friendships and 

learn about Judaism at the same time!  

This class is open to all for learning, and the Bar/Bat 

Mitzvah aspect can be completed by anyone who is Jew-

ish and an adult. Both women and men are welcome.  

Perhaps you never had a Bat or Bar Mitzvah ceremony 

due to your family’s decision or because you were not 

raised as a Jew. Perhaps you did have a ceremony, 

but want to experience the process differently as an 

adult.  Perhaps you love to learn and want to share your  

enthusiasm with others in the congregation, your family  

and friends. Whatever your background and motiva-

tion, we welcome you to take a great step forward and  

participate in this very fulfilling experience. Classes will 

meet every few weeks throughout the year, beginning on  

November 7th. We will review Hebrew reading as needed, 

explore the Shabbat service, learn about Torah and Bar/

Bat Mitzvah and learn the Torah blessings, the blessing 

for wearing a tallit and learn how to read or chant your 

own section of Torah, in a manageable size and with my 

guidance. You are welcome to get together to practice 

Hebrew as often as you like, and are encouraged to prac-

tice at home and by attending services.

The class will culminate with a Shabbat service that you 

help lead in the spring, when you will teach about and 

read or chant your portion. You will also have the oppor-

tunity to sponsor the oneg following the service, inviting 

family and friends to share in your achievement and cel-

ebration, as we honor you.

If you are interested, or have any questions, please do 

not hesitate to speak with me. Many who went through 

this process before may have been concerned and a bit 

skeptical at the beginning about whether they could do 

it. They all rose to the occasion beautifully and felt a 

great deal of pride and joy, as did loved ones and our 

congregation.

Please e-mail rabbipaul@templeisaiahsb.org to arrange a 

time to speak. Encourage others to join you in this class, 

to make it even more enjoyable and supportive. I look  

forward to working with you and to celebrating your 

achievements together!

L’shalom,

Rabbi Paul Sidlofsky

This Year It Could Be You!
The Joy of Becoming an Adult Bar/Bat Mitzvah
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A Note from Cantor-Education Director 
Marcey Wagner

One of my great joys is teaching our teen students at 

Temple Isaiah. Since they don’t “have” to come, they 

enter the learning experience with a very different  

attitude than they had in their previous years. True, many 

are encouraged strongly by their parents to come (thank 

you parents!), but still, you can tell that they actually 

enjoy learning here, being with their peers, and I hope 

being with me.

I begin each year in our post-bar/bat mitzvah class (we 

call this our confirmation class even though it is a mixed 

group of students ages 8th grade through tenth grade), 

by polling the students and asking them what topics they 

would like to study. This is part of my promise to these 

students, that they will be treated like young adults and 

have a say in their own learning. I am always surprised 

by the topics that they are interested in and the ones 

they are vehemently opposed to. 
 

One topic that interested them was the Holocaust.  

Despite studying it with Mr. Weitzman in 7th grade and 

even in public school to a degree, the students rightly 

recognized that there is much more to cover in this par-

ticular topic. They now feel ready to tackle some of the 

more painful and difficult stories they may not have been 

able to handle when they were younger. They also have 

a better understanding of the world now and can see the 

Holocaust in a global and historical context they couldn’t 

appreciate when they were younger.

I am only too eager to accommodate this request. One 

of the areas I decided to look at with them was Amer-

ica’s role in the Holocaust. I wanted them to look at 

the question of ‘What did Americans and the American  

Government know about what was happening to the Jews 

before, during, and after the war?’ This is not an easy 

question and one certainly not covered in their pub-

lic school classes. I know many adults don’t know the  

answer to these questions as well.

I always like to temper some harsh facts with positive 

ones. As I was presenting the blatant Anti-Semitism of 

the State Department that was responsible for many 

Jews being turned away from safety in America during 

the war when they needed it most, I also presented the 

students with the little known story of 1000 Jewish refu-

gees that were brought over from Europe in 1944 and 

kept in safety on an old army base in Oswego, NY.  Ruth 

Gruber, who later documented the ill-fated voyage of the 

ship Exodus, escorted these refugees on their perilous 

journey and helped them navigate their stay. It is a fasci-

nating story of hope, kindness, fear, and compassion all 

wrapped into one.

There was a wonderful documentary made about this 

story and it was just released to the public. I urge you 

to watch it and let me know your thoughts. Please share 

them with our confirmation students, they are viewing it 

as well. https://www.pbs.org/video/wxxi-documentaries-

safe-haven.

It is remarkable how relevant these same issues of  

quotas, asylum, refugees and fear are today. Hopefully, 

our teens and the next generation can use their knowl-

edge and make wise decisions when they are adults.

B’shalom,

Cantor Marcey Wagner

Teaching Our Teen Students	
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Hello everyone,

I hope you’re all enjoying the turn of seasons, with all 

the beauty that brings. So many holidays mark this time 

of year, from the High Holy Days to our national holi-

days and, of course, to Hanukkah. These special days 

and times give us reason to pause and reflect: on our 

own lives, on the lives that we touch, and on those that 

touch us. Woven through them all is the sense of being 

thankful. Let us not lose sight of that as we go about our 

daily lives. We should keep our minds and hearts open 

and remember that everything we do has an impact on 

someone or something.

Our temple is growing once again into a gathering place, 

a source of joy, solace, and spirituality. Many important 

events are coming up. Please be sure to check the temple  

calendar so that you can partake in some if not all of 

them. Watch your mailings, too, so that you’ll be remind-

ed of these important dates and times.

I remind you that being a Sustaining Member is a  

wonderful way to honor the importance of Temple Isa-

iah in your own lives. This is an annual commitment, 

and there are many levels from which to select. There is 

also the option of paying your chosen amount in a lump 

sum or in equal amounts divided over the months of your 

bills. Please call the office and make your commitment. 

The new year for this begins every January.

Speaking of new years, we now move from religious to 

secular as I once again wish you a happy, healthy new 

year, and of course the same for Thanksgiving, Hanuk-

kah, and all the other days! I look forward to seeing you 

at so many terrific times at Temple Isaiah!

L’shalom

Phyllis

Message from the President
Phyllis Sterne

Choose Your Commitment

A A A A A A A A A A A A A A

A A A A A A A A A A A A A A

The Rabbi Adam D. Fisher 
Library 

Please note: Our Temple library is open one half-hour before each 

Erev Shabbat Service.
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Please help us to maintain Temple Isaiah as a house of worship, a house of learning, and a house of assembly by  

becoming a Sustaining Member in 2019. 
 

It is here where you celebrate life-cycle events, and it is here where you will find support when you need it. It is with  

your strong financial support that Temple Isaiah will continue to provide education, worship services, and support  

for people who are experiencing loss, crisis, or illness.

Won’t you perform the mitzvah of tzedakah at Temple Isaiah? If you are able to make a contribution as a Sustaining 

Member, you will be providing revenue for regular as well as unforeseen expenses, and you will be helping us plan for 

future generations.
 
Please join our growing list of Sustaining Members!

Sustaining Members & Friends 
of Temple Isaiah 2019

Circle of Enrichment

Jamie & Hilton Adler

Barbara & Dr. Jerry Fine

Cynthia & David Lippe

Barbara Meyer

Randee Kanter & Pat Urqhart

Iris & David Schiff

Gloria & Mark Snyder

Circle of Growth

Paula & Steve Bennett

Doris Dvorken

Eileen & Rabbi Adam Fisher

Howie Kanowitz

Donna & Rabbi Stephen Karol

Dan Stenzler

Phyllis Turner

Circle of Hope

Essie & Mark Freilach

Drs. Cara Harth & Peter Klein

Diane & Steve Weitzman

Chaverim

Suzanne Gabrielsen

Anita & Stuart Gaffan

Marian Guralnick

Barbara & Gary Kamen

Arnie & Honey Katz

Dreannia & Micheal Levine

Amy & Mort Rosen

Sandra & Dennis Rosenzweig

Sue & Dean Rosenzweig

Myra & Alan Rosofsky 

Mitzvah Partner

Jayne Cohen

Eileen & Joe Donnelly

Rose French 

Irva & Saul Steinweis

Chai or Multiple

Ricki & Larry Budnick

Janis Feldman

Joan & Jason Kitt

Margaret & Jay Schoenfeld

Dr. Phyllis Sterne

Barbara Wright

A  Platinum Chai ($5,400 or above) 

A  Golden Chai ($3,600-$5,399)

A  Silver Chai ($1,800-$3,599) 

A  Circle of Enrichment  

     ($1,018- $1,799)

A  Circle of Growth ($540-$1,017)

A  Circle of Hope ($360-$539)

A  Chaverim ($180-$359)

A  Mitzvah Partner ($118-$179)

A  Chai or Multiple ($36-$117)
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A A A A A A A A A A A A A A

Postings from the Parents’ Association
Parents’ Association works to assist our Religious School 

by supporting a number of extra-curricular activities for 

our students. Throughout the year, members of the PA 

perform many special functions, including bringing 

special treats for Family Education Brunches, facilitat-

ing activities such as planting parsley, and assisting in  

making booths for the Chanukah and Purim carnivals.  

We would love to have you join us. Please contact Ellen  

Covino (ellenflaxmancovino@yahoo.com) or Becca Stern  

(rlbrandell@yahoo.com) if you have any questions or 

would like to become involved.

Knitting / Crochet Group
The Social Action Committee Invites You to Join a Knitting / Crochet Group.

•	 Learn a new skill   •  Refresh an old skill   •  Teach others your skill   •  Take part in Tikun Olam

•	 Make hats for premies, receiving blanckets for newborns, scarves and hats for people in need, and more

•	 Make som new friends   • Spend time with old friends   • Kibbitz

For more information call: Marian Guralnick  ( 631) 689-1620 or text: Marian Guralnick  (631) 751-8830

Ritual Committee Report

The Ritual Committee, Rabbi Paul Sidlofsky and Cantor 

Marcey Wagner are pleased to welcome back the Family  

Shabbat Service, which will be added to our current 

lineup of worship experiences held on Fridays (weekly  

traditional Shabbat, monthly Shir Joy, and summer 

beach services).  This exciting addition is in response 

to a large number of requests for a worship setting suit-

able for this age group. The experience is designed to 

teach children (and adults) about services, allow for 

participation and prepare them to participate in con-

gregational services as they reach the age of Bar and 

Bat Mitzvah. It is appropriate for families with children 

older than Tot Shabbat age and prior to B’nai Mitzvah 

age (but open to all!), and will use the beautiful new 

prayer book Mishkan T’filah for Youth, a vibrant siddur 

designed to engage children (and adults as well). 

The Family Service will be held throughout the school 

year on bi-monthly Friday evenings, from 6-6:45 pm  

(our traditional Friday Shabbat service will follow at 

7:30 pm). We welcome all, and hope to see many of our 

families, and other members and guests, at our first  

service on Friday, November 22nd.

A A A A A A A A A A A A A A

A A A A A A A A A A A A A A
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Shir Joy Musical Shabbat
(“Shir” is Hebrew for “Song!”) 

Fridays, November 1st & December 6th

Pre-Neg Nosh
• Wine & Cheese • Fun Treats •

5:30 pm

Musical Shabbat Service
6 to 7 pm

Everyone Welcome - All Ages!
Celebrate Shabbat with Family, Friends, and Community!

Traditional and Contemporary Music
• Participatory •

• Reflective •

• Spiritual •

• Joyful •

1404 Stony Brook Road, Stony Brook, NY 11790 A (631) 751-8518 A www.tisbny.org A office@TempleIsaiahSB.org

Some Congregants Enjoy Dinner Together
After Shir Joy Services 

Why not organize such a group yourself? Or, if you’d like help creating 

a new group of friends, please let Morgan know at office@TempleIsaiahSB.org. 

Please be sure to tell Morgan whether you would be willing to host

a small pot-luck meal in your home.

Or, if you prefer, plan to enjoy a meal together at a restaurant.
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A A A A A A A A A A A A A A

Music, Story, Challah, Juice, and Shabbat Fun!
for Children Ages 0 – 6 and their families!

Everyone Welcome! Special activities and music for young children!
*Dates subject to change. Please watch eblast and website for updates.

November 15th & December 20th at 5:30 pm

Celebrate Shabbat with Rabbi Paul Sidlofsky, Cantor Marcey Wagner 
& Pre-School teacher Diane Weitzman!

Members of Temple Isaiah’s Social Action Committee help staff Our Daily Bread 

Soup Kitchen at St. James Catholic Church (429 Route 25A in Setauket). Each 

Sunday afternoon, dinner is provided to over 100 adults and children, by teams  

of volunteers working on a rotating schedule. Although housed at St. James Parish,  

the group itself comprises participants from various community faith-based groups 

and organizations. Volunteers in this organization serve in a variety of ways,  

including food planning, cooking, serving and cleanup, as well as providing  

transportation, supervision of the nursery area, pantry and cloth-

ing distribution.

To help with this mitzvah, please call our Temple office or  

contact: 

Joyce Bonitch at (631) 941-2731

Where/When: Sundays at 3:00 pm in the church basement.

Our Daily Bread Soup Kitchen
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A A A A A A A A A A A A A A

Social Action Activities
Temple Isaiah’s Social Action Committee is committed 

to social justice and giving due respect  and dignity to all 

groups and demographics. Throughout our Temple year 

we try to give opportunities for our congregation to join 

with us in endeavors that help to meet our goals.

We are looking forward to Sunday afternoon, November 

17th, when our “Down Memory Lane” event will bring 

smiles and joy to people suffering from varying degrees 

of dementia, as well as their caretakers. All are welcome!

Please email me or call if you would be interested in 

joining with us in this kind of activism or if you have 

specific thoughts about other Social Justice Activism.

We are looking forward to a busy, fruitful Social Action 

year!

Iris Schiff, chair Social Action Committee

idschiff@optonline.net

631- 928-0971

Winter Coat Drive
December & January at Temple Isaiah

Please give your gently used coats and other winter wear 
(scarves, mittens, gloves) 

some new life by donating them to kids and families in need.
All coats and other outerwear will be donated to Suffolk County charities.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT!
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Sunday, November 17th / 2-4 pm
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The Three Village Interfaith Clergy Association will be 

offering our annual Community Interfaith Thanksgiving 

service on Tuesday, November 26, at 7:00 pm at the 

Unitarian Universalist Fellowship at Stony Brook (380 

Nicolls Rd., E. Setauket). Conscience Bay Friends 

Meeting joins UUFSB as our hosts.

Our 2019 service theme is “Company’s Coming,” a  

reflection in scripture, story, prayer, and song, on how 

we ready ourselves to be fully inclusive as hosts to the  

embodiment of Thanksgiving. Yes, there is food on the 

Welcome Table, delicious, fragrant and beautiful, but 

what more can we do to nourish the community we  

become as we take our seats around that table? The 

combined choirs of participating congregations will  

offer a choral anthem.

Pack up your Thanksgiving visitors and family and 

come join us as we remember and savor the richness 

in our connections to one another! Our hosts hope you 

will be able to stay for a while after the service to enjoy 

refreshments and conversation. 

Rev. Margaret H. Allen

Unitarian Universalist Fellowship at Stony Brook

380 Nicolls Rd., E. Setauket, NY 11733

minister@uufsb.org 

631-751-0297 (work)

14
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Media Watch Israel

1.	 “Israel and various Arab states with whom Jerusalem does not have diplomatic relations are working in  

	 concert at the UN, and elsewhere, against Iran, Ambassador to the UN Danny Danon told The Jerusalem  

	 Post.”

	 https://www.jpost.com/General-Assembly/Danon-to-Post-Coordination-between-Israel-Arab-states-at-the- 

	 UN-on-Iran-603220

2.	 “History as First Female Air Force Pilot Takes Command of Flight Squadron”

	 https://www.jpost.com/Israel-News/First-female-IAF-flight-squadron-leader-takes-command-602829

3.	 The biblical kingdom of Edom: “…research has uncovered the untold story of a thriving and wealthy  

	 society in the Arava Desert – in parts of Israel and Jordan – that existed during the 12th-11th centuries  

	 BCE.”

	 https://www.jpost.com/Israel-News/Culture/Israeli-researchers-identify-biblical-kingdom-of- 

	 Edom-602158

4. 	 “Israel claims it thwarted Iranian drone attack with Syria airstrikes”

	 https://www.nbcnews.com/news/world/israel-claims-it-thwarted-iranian-drone-attack-syria-air 

	 strikes-n1046151

5. 	 “Netanyahu Exposes Previously Unknown Nuclear Weapons Site In Iran”

	 https://www.jpost.com/Israel-News/WATCH-Netanyahu-to-reveal-new-info-on-Irans-nuclear- 

	 program-601117

	 Cordially, 

	 Larry Weber

	 weberl@optonline.net
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11th Annual Jewish Film Festival
Temple Isaiah and 

North Shore Jewish Center
Sunday, December 8th

(snow date January 5th)

"The Samuel Project"
4 PM

Eli (Ryan Ochoa) gets to know 
his grandfather (Hal Linden) 

for the first time
when he makes him the 

subject of an animated art 
project for school.

Eli discovers his Jewish 
grandpa was heroically saved 

from Nazi capture in
Germany  when he was a boy.

"Redemption"
6:30 PM

Menachem, a former frontman
for a rock band, is now 

religious, and a father to a six 
year old.  When his daughter  
is diagnosed with cancer, he 

must find a creative way to fund 
the expensive treatments. He 
reunites with his band. Only

 a new connection to his past 
and to his music can pave 

the road to his own redemption.

There will be a bagel and salads dinner from 5:45-6:30 PM.  Suggested
contribution: $17 for one film and dinner; $27 for two films and dinner. 

 RSVP by November 1 for the dinner to 631-928-3737.
The films will be shown at the North Shore Jewish Center.
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RSVP to Penny for all courses: Administrator@TempleIsaiahSB.org

Shabbat Morning Torah Study with Rabbi Paul Sidlofsky

Every Saturday: 8:30 am – 9:30 am

Tanach Study with Rabbi Stephen Karol

Sunday Mornings: 10:30 am – 11:45 am

Monday Afternoon Book Group

Monday Afternoons at 2 pm

Facilitator: Anita Gaffan
Come to our library for friendly, insightful, and lively discussions of books that  are viewed through a Jewish lens. 
November 18:				    The Warmth of Other Suns by Isabel Wilkerson
December 16:				    The Last Watchman of Old Cairo by Michael David Lukas
January - Date to be announced:	 Underground Fugue by Margot Singer
Pease note that in the fall, we will be meeting on Mondays at 2 pm.

Adult B’Nai Mitzvah Program: Ten Sessions with Rabbi Paul Sidlofsky

Thursdays, November 7th and 21st, December 5th, January 9th and 30th, February 20th,

March 12th, April 2nd and 23rd, May 7th at 7 pm

Service: May 8th

Dreams and Visions in the Bible

Thursdays, dates to be determined.
Facilitator: Stephen Weitzman
A meaningful exploration of meanings and interpretations of dreams and visions as they appear in Torah and scripture.

Exploration of Hanukah

Tuesday, December 10th from 7:30-9 pm and Wed. Dec 11th from 1:30-3 pm

Instructor: Carole Ann Gordon
RSVP by Thursday, December 5th to the office: administrator@templeisaiahsb.org
8 Facets of Hanukah along with origami project that incorporates each night of lighting the menorah.

Friday Shabbat Service – What’s it all About?
Wednesday, January 15 at 2 pm and/or Thursday, January 16th at 7 pm

Facilitator: Carole-Ann Gordon
How its prayers and readings can be a personal invitation to bring God into your life.

Teaching the Holocaust to Children and Grandchildren

Tuesday, February 25th from 10 to 11:30 am (Session 2 will take place in March)
Facilitator: Stephen Weitzman

Adult Education

A A A A A A A A A A A A A A
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Shmoozing With Sisterhood
Fall 2019 opened with a Sisterhood and Brother-

hood hosted barbecue to welcome Temple Isaiah’s 

religious school families. Everyone had a good time  

enjoying Brotherhood’s famous burgers and hot dogs 

with all the fixings and Sisterhood’s delicious des-

serts, touchstone jewelry sale by Rachel Stolowicki, 

children’s balloons and face painting. It was a won-

derful opportunity to meet and greet our TI families.  
 

We all had a good time at Sisterhood’s welcome back 

brunch on October 6th. Everyone had a chance to re-

connect and catch up with Sistherhood friends after 

the summer. We had a nice turnout and some new 

faces. It is always great to meet new people affiliated 

with our Temple and get to know everyone better.  

As always, Sisterhood events are open to all and we 

welcome everyone to join us.  Request to be added 

to Sisterhood’s e-mail blast by sending an e-mail to 

pbennett1000@gmail.com to get advance news of 

all Temple happenings sponsored by TI Sisterhood.

Temple Isaiah’s Indoor Yard Sale!  
As usual, we will be needing donations of “gently 

used or new unwanted stuff.” Items which sell es-

pecially well include adult and children’s clothing, 

costume jewelry, handbags, home décor, small appli-

ances, housewares in good condition, china, crystal 

collectibles tools, sporting goods, etc.  (Sorry we can-

not take old TVs, computers or electronics).  We will 

also be needing plenty of volunteers to help make 

this sale a success. Please come help if you can.  

Your support helps our Temple and local community.  

Sunday, November 3rd:  

Sisterhood’s New “Indoor Yard Sale”

Drop-off: 8 – 11 am

Sale: 11 am – 4 pm in the Social Hall.  

Monday, November 4th: 

Sale: 11 am – 1 pm / Special “Bag Sale”: 10 am – 1 pm

Fill a bag with clothes for one low price!

Clean up 1 – 3 pm

Tuesday November 5th is Election Day!
Don’t forget to vote!

Sisterhood Morning Coffee & Schmooze 
Sunday, November 17th at 9 am

Join us for coffee, conversation and light breakfast.  

We will be planning for our Sisterhood Booth at Ha-

nukah Happenings and having some sort of seasonal 

activity (TBA).  We are also in need of donations of 

Judaica (gently used or new) for our sale at Hanukah 

Happenings. If you have a Judaic item sitting in a 

closet and not used for years, consider donating it to 

Sisterhood!

Hanukah Happenings featuring Sisterhood’s
Olive/Olive Oil Booth and Judaica Sale 
Sunday, December 8th
Come and visit Sisterhood’s Olive Booth & Judaica 

Sale beginning 9:00 am at “Hanukah Happenings”.  

Volunteers needed.

Temple Isaiah Sisterhood wishes everyone  
a very Happy Thanksgiving and a Joyous  
Hanukah!
Your participation in Temple Isaiah’s support orga-

nizations contributes something very special to the 

vitality of our Temple. For more information about 

Temple Isaiah Sisterhood, to RSVP for Sisterhood 

events, or to volunteer, please contact:

Paula Bennett pbennett1000@gmail.com 

or  

Eileen Donnelly ebdonnel@optonline.net

Temple Isaiah Sisterhood Welcomes You!

Very Sincerely Yours, 

Paula Bennett and Eileen Donnelly

TI Sisterhood Co-Presidents

pbennett1000@gmail.com

ebdonnel@optonline.net

A A A A A A A A A A A A A A
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Temple Isaiah Brotherhood 

$50000 College Scholarship
Application for 2020

Requirements:

A	 Must be a high school senior or matriculated college student who has been accepted to  
	 a 2 or 4 year college or university.

A	 Must be an active member of Temple Isaiah.

A	 Must write an essay, not to exceed 500 words, on the following subject:
	 To the best of your ability, explain how your experience at Temple Isaiah has helped  
	 shape you as a person with regard to community service, dedication to Judaism and the  
	 Temple, and how you will translate these feelings to your experience in college.

 
Please do not put your name on your essay. Attach your essay to this form.
Return your application to the Temple office or email to Rhjlij@optonline.net no later than 
April 1, 2020. No applications will be accepted after this date.

Scholarship Chair: Dr. Jerrold B. Hollander (631) 681-2022

Brotherhood President: Rodger Jonas (631) 235-3115

Name ___________________________________________________________________________________________

Address _________________________________________________________________________________________

Phone _________________________________  Email ___________________________________________________

A A A A A A A A A A A A A A
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THE NEW 
FACE OF
ANTISEMITISM
ON COLLEGE
CAMPUSES

F A C T S  A N D  D I S C U S S I O N  
LED BY 
RENA NASAR FIRST

Rena is the Executive
Director of Campus
Affairs. 
 
She will help us
understand the issues, 
the Anti-Israel protests
and more. 
 
Learn how to answer
tough questions about
Israel.
 
Tues., Jan. 7, 2020
7:00 pm 
at Temple Isaiah
 
Light refreshments: 
6:30 p.m.  
Workshop: 7:00 p.m.
 
RSVP:
administrator@templeisaiahsb.org
(631) 751-8518
 
Suitable for high school teens, 
college students, adults.

1404 Stony Brook Road  •  Stony Brook



21

Whether you have happy news (simchas) or sad news (tzures), we hope you will share it with us. Rabbi  

Sidlofsky likes to know about births, engagements, weddings, and other happy occasions, and wants to know 

about hospitalizations, sicknesses, or deaths. Please let us know of any hospitalizations, so Rabbi or Cantor 

can arrange to visit or phone.

Condolences

A	 To Becca Stern on the death of her grandfather David Gittelson

A	 To Gil Danieli on the death of his father Gil Danieli

A	 To Suzan Goldhaber on the death of her brother Roger Kress

A	 To Martin Liebowitz on the death of his sister Alice Gorowitz

A	 To Vicki Hoffman o the death of her Aunt Vivian Friedlander

A	 To Rodger Jonas on the death of his mother Susanne Jonas Levy

Welcome New Members

A	 Stephen & Judy Brodsky

A	 Jay Enden & Deborah Diers

A	 Adam, Danielle, Max, Jake and Coco Gordon

A	 Susan, Madeline, and Jacqueline Friedman

A	 Vincent, Kimberly, Nicholas and Christopher Iannaco

A	 Craig, Natalie, Dylan, Caden and Chloe Litman

A	 Aaron, Lise, Eliana, Abigail and Joel Sasson

A	 Jeke, Nomi, August and Lucian Young

Simchas & Tzures

Sunshine Funds
It’s always the "right time" to make a contribu-
tion to your Temple, whether in honor of a living  
person or recent event, or in memory of some-
one special. Your donation can be added to your  
monthly invoice for easy book-keeping.

Minimum contribution is $10 

Prayer Book: 	 $45
Chumash: 	 $60
Tree of Life Leaf:	 $118
Pew Plaque: 	 $250
Memorial Board Plaque: 	 $360

Please call the office for more information regarding the 
above contributions. 

Beautification Fund
This fund exists to generate finances needed  
to renovate and beautify our synagogue. 

Our wall sculpture provides the opportunity to  
commemorate your support for Temple Isaiah.  
Plaques of different sizes are available in the  
following categories:

Contributor............... $250 per year for 3 years
Sponsor.................... $500 per year for 3 years
Patron.................... $1000 per year for 3 years
Benefactor.............. $2500 per year for 3 years

To make a contribution, or if you have any questions, 
please call the office at 751-8518.

Funeral Arrangements
If you would like one of our rabbis to 
officiate at a funeral, please speak 
to Rabbi Sidlofsky before schedul-
ing. Our sanctuary is available for 
funeral or memorial services. If you 
call the Temple about a funeral and 
have to leave a message with the  
answering service, please mention that 
you are calling regarding a funeral.

A A A A A A A A A A A A A A
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Sunshine Funds & Other Donations

Camp Fund

In memory of Fay Kaminsky
	 Diane & Stephen Weitzman
In memory of Jerry Kaminsky
	 Diane & Stephen Weitzman
In memory of Ida Weitzman
	 Diane & Stephen Weitzman
In memory of Joseph Weitzman
	 Diane & Stephen Weitzman
In memory of Martin Meltzer
	 Diane & Stephen Weitzman
In memory of Jean Olken
	 Diane & Stephen Weitzman

Fund to Feed the Hungry

In memory of Tillie Lowett
	 Mort & Amy Rosen
In memory of Max & Gertrude Rosenzweig
	 Arlene Gitter
In memory of Mary Kaller
	 Harvey Kaller
In memory of Lewis Yesner
	 Iris & David Schiff
In memory of Mae Muhlrad
	 Pat & Jeff Muhlrad
In memory of Mena Cymerman
	 Diane Cymerman
In memory of Pritam Kaur
	 Sonya Singh
In memory of Sidney Stenzler
	 Dan Stenzler

Israel Fund

In memory Murray & Rosalyn Kamen
	 The Kamen Family

Joseph Karol 
Youth Scholarship Fund

In memory of Joseph Karol 
	 Stephen & Donna Karol
In memory of Anna Mark
	 Phyllis Turner

Music Fund

In memory of Etta Lieberman
	 Martin Lieberman
In memory of Irving Frank
In memory of Jennie Frankenstein
	 The Gerstein Family
In memory of Morris Lieblich
In memory of Sylvia Davidson
	 Lawrence Lieblich
In honor of Ted Rosenberg
	 Perri Fitterman & Larry Lieblich
In memory of David Gittelson

Oneg Fund

In memory of Naomi Leffert
In memory of Fred Singer
	 Mark & Essie Freilach

Rabbi Adam D. Fisher Library

In memory of Martin Sandberg
	 Judy Albano
In memory of Roger Kress
	 Elise Frank & George Sterman
In memory of Roger Kress
	 Iris & David Schiff
In memory of Roger Kress
	 Phyllis Stern
	 Diane & Steve Weitzman
	 Marge & Paul Weiser
	 Mark & Gloria Snyder

Rabbi Stephen Karol Youth 
Lounge Fund

In memory of Pauline Newman
	 Ellie Tepper
In memory of Max & Rose Kamenetzky
	 The Kamen Family

Rabbi Harvey Witman  
Religious School Fund

In memory of Ilene Feldman
	 Janis Feldman
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Sunshine Funds & Other Donations

Rabbi’s Discretionary Fund

In memory of Shirley Rivkin
	 Ivan & Ilene Ensler
In memory Leo Dvorken
	 Doris Dvorken
In memory of Morris Migdal
	 Phyllis Migdal
In memory of Gertrude Rosenzweig
 & Leonard Koenig
	 Ellen & Mark Koenig
In memory of Richard Mazzola,
Nettie Deifik & Janusz Bardach
	 Arnie & Honey Katz 
In memory of Roger Kress
	 Carole Ann Gordon 

Special Projects Fund

In memory of Leonard & Ruth Kanter
	 Randee Kanter & Pat Urquhart
Wishing Howie Kanowitz a quick recovery
	 Alan & Myra Rosofsky
In memory of Roger Kress
In memory of David Gittleson
In memory of Henry Michaelis
Dean & Sue Rosenzweig

Tikkun Olam Fund

In memory of Gisela Singer
	 Mark & Essie Freilach 
In honor of Mort Rosen leading a wonderful  
alternate Shabbat Service
	 Alan & Myra Rosofsky
In memory Benjamin & Annie Horowitz
	 The Kamen Family

Worship Fund

In memory of Mae Muhlrad
	 Pat & Jeff Muhlrad
In honor of Steven Budnick’s Eagle Scout achievement
	 Phyllis Sterne
In memory of Roger Kress
A speedy recovery to Mark Freilach
	 Barbara Meyer

Youth Group Fund

In memory Mickey & Jackie Phillips
	 The Kamen Family
In memory of Bernie Kamenetzky
	 The Kamen Family

A A A A A A A A A A A A A A

A A A A A A A A A A A A A A
Temple Isaiah’s Sisterhood Wants You

We’re Family... We’re Friends... We’re Fund Raisers...
We’re Fun-Loving Females... 
We’re Fervent Social Activists... 

Your Temple Isaiah Sisterhood members are deeply caring and 

conscientious Jewish women who form a mutual support system 

and do our best to make everyone feel welcome, safe and appre-

ciated. Please come join us!
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Open 
All Day
Breakfast

Lunch
Dinner

Catering
&

Parties

217 Main Street, Port Jefferson, NY 11777

Phone: 631-476-7510
Fax: (631) 476-7508

Email: zpita@hotmail.com
All major credit cards accepted.

Enjoy Our Daily Specials!
Delicious Home-Style Cooking
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Candy's 
Organic
Gardening

631-988-9211
Serving 3V community for over 35 years  

LIC. / INS. • Senior Discounts

•	Spring & Fall Clean-ups 
• Gutters Cleaned 
•	Seasonal Programs •  Shrubs Trimmed
•	Vegetable & Herb Gardens •  Rototilling
•	Perennial Garden Design, Planting & Maintenance 
•  Bulb Gardens
•	Gravesite/Memorial Plantings & Maintenance

CS  MAEDER 
LANDSCAPE

• Complete Dental Care, including:
 • Laser Dentistry • Cosmetic Dentistry

• Implants • Clear Braces • One-Visit Crowns

Eric T Baum, DMD FAGD
631-751-7645

The Very Best in Patient Care and
State-of-the-Art Dental Services

Warm, Friendly 
Care for the Whole 

Family!
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SUFFOLK PLASTIC
SURGEONS, PC

179 Belle Meade Road, East Setauket, NY 11733 

SPS: 631-751-4400 v Spa: 631.751.2693
www.suffolkplasticsurgeon.com v www.spabellemeade.com

Dr. Adler Dr. CoccaroDr. Kneessy

Visit our Websites 
for Special Offers

Gift Certificates
Available

Old fashioned hand-rolled, water kettled
& baked to perfection

A tradition since 1986
248 Smithtown Blvd.
Nesconset, NY 11767
www.libagelcafe.com

Randy DeStefano
Managing Partner

of Nesconset Bagel Cafe

(516) 971-8035

(631) 366-2362 (P)
(631) 366-2363 (F)

Randy@libagelcafe.com

Help Us Beautify and Renovate 
Our Learning Spaces

If you are doing cleaning or renovations and want to 
get rid of any of the following furniture in good or 
excellent condition please contact Cantor Wagner at 

cantor@templeisaiahsb.org

• Small tables and chairs • Bean bags 

• Brightly colored rugs • Comfy chairs



Rabbi—Paul Sidlofsky

Cantor-Education Director––Marcey Wagner

Temple President—Phyllis Sterne

Administrator—Penny Gentile

Sisterhood Co-Presidents—Paula Bennett

& Eileen Donnelly

Brotherhood President—Rodger Jonas

Parents' Association Co-Chairs—Ellen Covino & 

Ilene Horan

Rabbi Emeritus—Stephen A. Karol

Rabbi Emeritus—Adam D. Fisher

Cantor Emeritus—Michael F. Trachtenberg

Temple Isaiah   A    1404 Stony Brook Road, Stony Brook, N.Y.  11790 
(631) 751-8518   A    www.tisbny.org   A    administrator@TempleIsaiahsb.org

Siman Tov & Mazal Tov to All! 

B’nai Mitzvah – November 2019
Matthew Warner      
November 23rd

Son of Robert and Allison

Bulletin Designed & Edited by Gary Kamen


